
DRAYTON IRON & METAL, INC. 
PO Box 187 5229 Williams Lake Road 

Drayton Plains, Ml. 48330 

(248) 673-1269 business (248) 673-1572 fax 

July 12, 2019 

draytoniron@yahoo.com 
draytonironandmetal.com 

TO: Adam Bognar 
Environmental Engineer/ Air Quality Division 

FROM: Larry Throesch 
Drayton Iron & Metal, Inc. 

RE: Violation Notice 

Mr. Bognar, 
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Please use this letter as reference to the Violation Notice that we received on June 4, 2019. 
First off, please let me be honest by telling you that in 40 years of doing business we were 
completely unaware of any of the DEQ laws that were in place until your visit to our yard and of 
course receiving notice of the violations and permits now required by the DEQ. 
I can assure you that now that we are aware of these laws, we are taking these Violation 
Notices seriously and we are taking the proper actions to bring the yard up to code per the laws 
of the DEQ. 
We have sent in the application for the permit. 
We are in the process of purchasing a new Torching Shed with all the new accommodations 
required by the DEQ. 
We have also researched and found what we think is a more than adequate Filtration System 
for the Torching Shed that will control the Air Pollution associated by torching material. 
(please see attached) 
Within the next few months we have full intentions of bringing all of the torching operations up 
to the current requirements of the DEQ. 
We appreciate your time and your cooperation with this process. 

l~u shoul.d have any qu. estions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
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Larry Th'roesch 
248-866-0570 


